
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

2020 U.S. Endurance Team Selection Procedures and Application of Intent 
 

TO:  Endurance Athletes 

FROM:  Kristen Brett, Director of Endurance 

DATE:  May 3, 2019 

RE:  Selection Procedures & Application of Intent for 2020 U.S. Endurance Team 
 

 

The Selection Procedures for the 2020 U.S. Endurance Team are now available.  Please select HERE for the Procedures.  The 

application of intent, required documents and payment must be submitted electronically. To access the application of intent, you 

will need to log into your USEF athlete dashboard account. Be sure to have your USEF Membership ID and password available.  

 

Please read everything very carefully, especially the Selection Procedures and Application of Intent, and don’t hesitate to 

contact me if you have any questions.   
 

2020 FEI World Endurance Championship APPLICATION OF INTENT & FEES – Please read the application of intent 

paragraph in the Selection Procedure (Page 1, Section I.1.3d) very carefully, and note that deadlines will be adhered to with no 

exceptions.   
 

Wednesday, March 11, 2020 Application Deadline and Fee    $50 

Thursday, March 26, 2020 Late Application Deadline and Fee  $150 
 

March 26, 2020 is the last date an application can be accepted. 
 

Additional horses may be added to an existing Application of Intent via email (kbrett@usef.org) until March 26, 2020 at 

11:59pm, ET. Athletes are only permitted to compete on horses named on his/her application of intent.  

 

Upon submission of your application of intent, an automatic email will be sent confirming the date your application was 

received.  Therefore, please ensure the email listed on the application of intent is current. If you do not receive an 

acknowledgment of your application, IT IS YOUR OBLIGATION to contact USEF to determine if it has been received. 
 

CLEAN SPORT - Athletes must adhere to all WADA, FEI, USEF, and USADA anti-doping protocols, policies, and 

procedures, and may be drug tested. Please contact Steven Morrissey with any questions at: (859) 225-7686 or email 

smorrissey@usef.org. Useful information can be found here regarding questions relating to Clean Sport: 

https://www.usef.org/team-usa/sport-excellence-education/clean-sport.  

  
 

We encourage you to email if you have any questions. 

Kristen Brett – kbrett@usef.org  
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